
~ACCELERATED DISTRIBUTION DEMONSTRATION SYSTEM

REGULATORY INFORMATION DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM (RIDS)

ACCESSION NBR:9007240216 DOC.DATE: 90/07/17 NOTARIZED: NO DOCKET;4
FACIL:50-250 Turkey Point Plant, Unit 3, Florida Power and Light C 05000250

50-251 Turkey Point Plant, Unit 4, Florida Power and Light C 05000251
AUTH.NAME, AUTHOR AFFILIATION

HARRIS,K.N. Florida Power & Light Co.
RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION

Document Control Branch (Document Control Desk)

SUBJECT: Withdraws 900207 6 0424 proposed changes to Tech Specs reutil nuclear review board composition.
DISTRIBUTION CODE: AOOID COPIES RECEIVED:LTR ( ENCL SIZE:
TITLE: OR Submittal: General Distribution
NOTES:

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD2-2 LA
EDISON,G

INTERNAL: NRR/DET/ECMB 9H
NRR/DST 8E2
NRR/DST/SICB 7E
NUDOCS-ABSTRACT
OGC/HDS2
RES/DSIR/EIB

EXTERNAL: LPDR
NSIC

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD2-2 PD

NRR/DOEA/OTSB11
NRR/DST/SELB 8D
NRR/DST/SRXB 8E
OC

EG FILE 01

NRC PDR

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

NOTE TO ALL"RIDS" RECIPIENTS:

PLEASE HELP US TO REDUCE WASTE! CONTACT THE DOCUMENT CONTROL DESK,

ROOM Pl-37 (EXT. 20079) TO ELIMINATEYOUR NAME FROM DISTRIBUTION

LISTS FOR DOCUMENTS YOU DON'T NEED!

TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR 21 ENCL



y
I

II,



P.O. Box 14000, Juno Beach, Fl 33408-0420

JUL 17 )990

L-90-268

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
Docket Nos. 5-250 and 50-251
Revised Technical S ecifications

By letter dated February 7, 1990, as supplemented April 24, 1990,
FPL applied for license amendments which modified the Unit 3 and
Unit 4 Technical Specifications pertaining to the Company Nuclear
Review Board (CNRB). By letter dated July 3, 1990, the NRC issued
Amendments 136 and 131 to Facility Operating Licenses DPR-31 and
DPR-41. These Amendments change Technical Specification (TS)
6.5.2.2 by removing the specific composition list for the CNRB, and
revise TS 6.5.2.6 to redefine a quorum of the CNRB.

The changes included in Amendments 136 and 131 supersede those
which are included in our proposed Amendment to replace the current
Technical Specifications dated June 5, 1989 (FPL Letter No. L-89-
201). Accordingly, we withdraw the proposed changes concerning the
CNRB identified in our June 5, 1989 letter. The revised Technical
Specifications should reflect the changes approved in Amendments
136 and 131.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

K. N.
Vice
Turkey

~Narris
resident
Point Plant Nuclear

KNH/GS/cml

CC'tewart D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC,
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, Turkey Point Plant, Mr.
Jacob Daniel Nash, Florida Department of Health and
Rehabilitative Services.
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